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Subject: Saint Charles Caritas Ministry: Recap during my visit to the children charities in the Philippines

Dear Friends of Saint Charles Caritas,
 
God, thank you!
 
May God bless us with good health, abundant blessings, graces and peace this year 2025.
 
Please see below collages of my ministry mission visit to the children charities.
 
I thank God for Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA of the Franciscan Sisters of the Atonement and all her
volunteers: Mylene, Mimie, Gina, and Lani. With their helped, the mission becomes easier. Sister
Babylyn's hard work to do this ministry is commendable. The children are thanking the benefactors for
your continous support and love to these children.
 
Love in Christ,
Merlyn Baker
Saint Charles Caritas
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Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Devicesain
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